
Date: March 18, 2023 at 3:44:58 PM EDT 

Subject: Stillpoint Traffic Monitoring 

 
Good Morning, Lucy, 
Will you please pass this email to the commissioners and into the Stillpoint public record? 
 
Dear MVC Commissioners,  
 
Thank you for hearing my concerns regarding traffic, noise, lights and cutting of bush/trees along State 
Road during the 3/9/2023 MVC meeting. 
 
After hearing Dan Doyle present the MV traffic data, I thought perhaps you would consider requiring or 
installing an electronic traffic monitor at the entrance of Stillpoint Meadows Road. Such monitoring 
would give important real time and cumulative data to all concerned. It seems an easy way to monitor 
both the land capacity and neighborhood burden. 
 
Thank you so much for considering. 
 
Judith Fisher 
750 State Road 
West Tisbury 
 
CC: Martha Flanders 
       Bernice Kirby 
       Banker White 
       Anna Fitch 
       Bill Cavanaro 
       Cindy Cavanaro 
       Thomas Bena 
       Tim Boland 
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